
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION NOTE 7.13.24 

“I truly appreciate your creativity, organization, passion, and dedication! The morning 
was absolutely perfect and meeting new SCCL residents was very endearing! I have 
lived here for 17 years and never had an amazing experience like today!  
 
Thanks for letting us share your project to make someone smile, laugh, and just 
brighten their day… 
 
Hugs and looking forward to your next project. ~Susan~” 
 
 
EAGLE ROCK CAMP THANK YOU NOTES 
 
Hi Julie and Veronica, 
 
What a pleasure it was to meet you! We appreciate your service to our military families. 
The cards are so precious, and I know our families will treasure them. Please keep up 
the great work! 
 
Lynn Marilla 
Founder / CEO 
Eagle Rock Camp 
 
 
Good morning, Julie & Veronica!  
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to bring us the amazing Thank You cards for our 
families and volunteers! What a blessing you are! 
 
It was so wonderful to meet you both in person! We truly appreciate all you are doing to 
bring a bright light of love to so many people! 
 
Jill Edwards 
Executive Administrator 
Eagle Rock Camp 
 
 
 
Julie, I received the above message from my friend Betty Prudden who works with 
Eagle Rock & will be part of the camp. Your goods works are so appreciated, Diana. 
 
“The Eagle Rock Board met today, and Lynn and Jill were very happy with the cards-- 
beautifully done--and they spoke of the individuality and the positive messages. Each 
person, kids included, will get one in their welcome bag. They always enjoy getting 
personally recognized. 

Please express my thanks to your group. So glad they got to visit our office. ” 
 


